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FORTHCOMING EVENTS / REMINDERS 

Every Friday Lunch Orders.  

Wednesday 15th March to 

Monday 27th March 

NAPLAN 

Change of date to  Tuesday 

4th March 

Student Led Reporting 

Thursday 29th March/

Backup day Wednesday 5th 

April 

Yinnar & District Athletics Sports 

Wednesday 5th April School Council AGM 

Thursday 6th April Last day of term.  Early dismissal 2.30pm. 

Term 1  Week 8 

Student Led Reporting 

We have needed to change the date for our Student Led Reporting Conversations . 

Notes went out on Wednesday for families to book in time slots. Please return these 

to school ASAP as times are allocated on a first in basis. 

We have been running this type of interview for  several years to increase student 

voice in the reporting process. Students will be showcasing some learning they are 

proud of and talk about how they are going in school. These conversations are a 

powerful way for students to advocate for their own learning. 

Benefits of Student Led Conferences are: 

• Families are informed of the learning at school. 

• Parents see the materials and activities that students engaged in during the 

school day. 

• Teachers, parents and students can discuss future learning plans and sup-

portive strategies. 

• Students, parents, and the teacher are all active participants in the conference. 

mailto:boolarra.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Yinnar & District Sculpture Entry 

We had a small group of children working 

on a sculpture for the Yinnar Sculpture 

Festival. We were not given a significant 

amount of time, but our industrious and 

creative students took on the challenge. 

For those who attend the event, please 

take time to view the fabulous artworks 

by Toby M, Toby G, Violet, Isabelle, Corey 

and Ryleigh. Thanks Team! 

 

 Drop Off & Pick Up 

The drop off zone at the front gate in the carpark is 

designed for quick access. If parents and carers 

need to leave their cars, please use a parking bay 

and enter the school to pick up your child. Please 

remember that no child is to walk through the car-

park unaccompanied. As children are generally 

quite short, they may be invisible to drivers.  

Parent are very welcome to come into the school 

grounds to pick up their children. When I first ar-

rived here this was usual practice and many par-

ents enjoyed meeting new families and having a 

chat with friends. Of course COVID changed every-

thing, but we can now return to what was previ-

ously normal.  

Parents are very welcome to pop in and have a look 

at what their child has been doing at anytime. 

School Council Elections 

Our School Council Elections close for par-

ent representations on Monday. Nomina-

tion forms are available from  the office. 

School Council 

School Council held the first meeting for 

2023 last Wednesday after a couple of 

false starts. We approved new policies in-

cluding Electronic Funds, Cash Handling, 

Health and Anaphylaxis. The 2023 Annual 

Implementation Plan was discussed. 

School Council Approved a School Closure 

Day for students on Monday 24th April. 

AGM 

Our AGM will be held on Wednesday 5th 

March. This meeting is open to all within 

our community, as are most of our 

meetings. I will present our 2022 Annual 

report to the Community 

Athletics Sports 

Thank you to everyone who came, participated 

and helped to make our Athletics Day a great 

experience for our children. Huge shout our to 

Morrowluna for winning the Athletics Competi-

tion on the Day and to Irvlecki for winning Team 

Spirit. The 

effort put in 

by the chil-

dren was to a 

high level. 

Talking to the 

children they   

really enjoyed 

the day. 

Thank you to 

Ms Larrad for 

organising the 

event. 



INVERLOCH EXCURSION—ROCK POOLS 



CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF) 

School camps provide children with inspiring ex-

periences in the great outdoors.  Excursions en-

courage a deeper understanding of how the world 

works while sports teach teamwork, discipline 

and leadership.  All are a part of a healthy curricu-

lum. 

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to 

assist eligible families to cover the costs of school 

trips, camps and sporting activities. 

If you hold a valid means-tested concession card 

or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eli-

gible for CSEF.  A special consideration category 

also exists for asylum seeker and refugee families.  

The allowance is paid to the school to use towards 

expenses relating to camps, excursions or sporting 

activities for the benefit of your child. 

The annual CSEF amount per student is $125.00. 

HOW TO APPLY 

New applicants should contact the school office to 

obtain a CSEF application form or download from 

the website https://www.education.vic.gov.au/

about/programs/Pages/csef.aspx. 

You only need to complete an application form if 

any of the following changes have occurred: 

• New student enrolments;  your child has 

started or changed schools this year. 

• Changed family circumstances; such as a 

change of custody, change of name, con-

cession card number, or new siblings com-

 



BIG NEWS—Our out of School Hours Care is back, bigger and better than ever, run-

ning five days per week.  If you would like your child enrolled for out of school hours 

care please come and get an enrolment form. 



Week 7 Term 1 

Koala Sculpture 
Team 

 

For volunteering to 
collaboratively work on 

an art project and 
happily working 

through playtimes.  
Thank you:  Isabelle, 

Toby M, Violet, Corey, 
Ryleigh and Toby G 

Week 8 Term 1 
  
 

NONE 
 

 

Week 7 Term  1 
Ruby 

 

 
For showing 

engagement in areas of 
school life. 

Week 8 Term 1 
Matilda 

 

 
For her excellent 

leadership skills and her 
embodiment of our value 

of Respect. 

Week 7 Term 1 
Blake 

 

For showing great 
responsibility in 

completing his classroom 
job thoroughly.  Well 

done Blake. 

Week 8 Term 1 
Callen, Kodee & James 

. 

 

For showing respect and 
responsibility by cleaning 
our playground to make 

sure it is rubbish free.  
Thank you. 

Positive Yard Behaviour 
Congratulations to the following students.  

You have demonstrated our school values out 
in the Yard:  

 
Toby M 

 

Student can choose an item from our 

prize box or a hot chip lunch on Friday 

 

 

 

 
We hope these students have a brilliant time 
celebrating becoming one year older. Happy 

Birthday from all of us at Boolarra PS! 

 

March birthdays:  

Sian  Zed  Sophia Ryleigh  
    

TEACHER OF THE WEEK 

JO 

 

She is always helping the 

little kids and helping 

them feel welcome! 



Maths Achievement Awards 

Week 7 Term 1 

Corey 

 

Week 8 Term 1 

Jackson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week  7  Term 1 

Kean 

 

Week  8 Term 1 

Scarlett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Liz and Doug Black for running our 

breakfast at school. 

• Jackie & Russ McGlade for doing our 

line marking for our school sports. 

 

 

 

For an effective way of receiving our school emails and 

other notifications and notices if you do not use our web-

site, please follow this link to jump on board with our 

SkoolBag App.   

You can also enter your child’s absence from school. 

https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-

JUST A REMINDER………. 

If your child is absent 

Please let us know by calling on 5169 6471 or 

entering the  

absence via the Skoolbag app by 8.45am. 

Thank you 

 

 

Attendance Requirements 

If your child is sick or absent, you are required to notify the school as soon as possible on the day of absence, through SkoolBag or phone 

Notifying the school of your child’s absence either prior to, or on the day that they will be away, helps ensure the safety and wellbeing of children and will 
fulfil your legal responsibility. 

From the end of Term 2 2018, all Victorian government schools are required to contact parents/carers as soon as practicable on the same day of an unex-
plained student absence. If your child is absent on a particular day and you have not contacted the school to explain why or the school has not been able to 
contact you, the absence will be marked as unexplained. 

CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTIONS—PARENT PAYMENTS 2023 

We are asking $150 for 2023 curriculum contributions and are 

asking for parents to pay  by the end of March 2023.  We thank 

those of you who have already contributed. 

If you would still like to make payments for this year’s curricu-

lum contributions you are welcome to do so.  

Our bank account details are  BSB 063522 Account No. 1006 

8539.  Please use your child’s name as reference and contribu-

tions for easy receipting. 

https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/


         




